
Department of Business Administration 
 

welcomes 
 

Dr. Ariel Rubinstein 
New York University and Tel Aviv University 

 

 
“John Nash, A Beautiful Mind, and 

Game Theory” 
 

Friday, October 6th  
 

Flagler College Auditorium 
3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 
All students and faculty are welcome, open to the public. 


